


and shopping areas. Alternatively, building a couple duplexes would much more closely match the 
neighbourhood, than adding 18 homes. 
 
At the end of the day, I want all neighbours new and old to love it here as much as we do. I believe 
anyone moving into one of the 18 proposed units will dislike the neighbourhood as much as the current 
residents for reasons stated above, that affect everyone. The only beneficiary here is the developer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Adam Peters 
 




